
 

 

 

 

 

 
On week 2 of term 2, the P&C will be starting a second-hand 

uniform shop. We will be set up outside the wet area of the 

Goshawk block on the following days: 

 

Monday afternoons 2:30pm – 3:00pm 

Thursday mornings 8:10am – 8:40am 

 

We will be selling school polo’s, jackets, and hats as well as navy 

shorts, skorts and long pants. 

 

For the first week, we will be selling only to get us started. Then 

from the second week, we hope to be able to buy your items from 

you. It will be cash only. 

 

Come on down and say hi and get to know us as well!  
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